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The current holder of the substantive post of Registrar of the Supreme Court, 
Mrs. Camille Darville-Gomez, will demit office upon being sworn in as a 
Justice of the Supreme Court.  
 
Therefore, the Judicial and Legal Service Commission has advised His 
Excellency the Governor-General to appoint Mrs. Constance Delancy as the 
Registrar of the Supreme Court effective as of 9 September, 2021.  
 
In addition to her appointment as the Registrar of the Supreme Court, Mrs. 
Delancy will continue to hold the designation and discharge the duties of 
Senior Court Administrator. 
 

 
 

Sir Brian M. Moree 
Chairman of the Judicial and Legal Service Commission 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


